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BY EMAIL 
                   
July 3, 2019 
 
Sally Blackwell 
Vice President, Regulatory Compliance and Asset Management 
Burlington Hydro Inc. 
1340 Brant Street 
Burlington  ON  L7R 3Z7 
regulatoryaffairs@burlingtonhydro.com 
 
 
Dear Ms. Blackwell:  
 
Re: Application for an Accounting Order to Establish a Deferral Account   

Board File Number EB-2019-0179 
 

This will acknowledge receipt of your July 2, 2019 application requesting an Accounting 
Order for a Deferral Account regarding lost revenues due to the elimination of the 
Collection of Account charges.  
 
The OEB has assigned File Number EB-2019-0179 to this matter. Please refer to this 
file number in all future correspondence to the OEB regarding this matter. All 
information related to this matter must be filed with the Board Secretary. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Donna Kwan, Project Advisor 
at 416-440-7648 or donna.kwan@oeb.ca. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
John Pickernell 
Manager, Applications Administration 
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